
Brothers and Sisters, 
  
Attached please find the recently signed Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
establishing a priority release and return right for employees that have submitted an 
ERR request and have been selected to transfer to A80 or LAX. The National 
Centralized Employee Placement Team (NCEPT) is meeting to discuss procedures for 
implementation of the MOU and consideration of employee requested reassignments to 
these facilities. 
  
Please contact your Regional Vice President if you have any questions. 
  
Paul Rinaldi 
President 
  
Trish Gilbert 
Executive Vice President 
 


